
 

 

A.P. Moller Capital is an affiliate of A.P. Moller Holding and was established to manage stand-alone 
funds to invest in infrastructure in emerging markets. The first fund is focusing on Africa. 
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A.P. Moller Capital has raised USD 982m (DKK 6.3bn) for the Africa Infrastructure 

Fund 

  

12 months after the launch, A.P. Moller Capital has received total commitments of USD 982m 

(DKK 6.3 Bn) from leading institutional investors including PKA, PensionDanmark, Lægernes 

Pension, PFA, Danica Pension, SEB Pension och Försäkring, Lærernes Pension, and A.P. Moller 

Holding.  

  

With total commitments in line with the ambition for the Africa Infrastructure Fund, A.P. Moller 

Capital will therefore conclude the fundraising period in the next few months, after finalizing 

ongoing dialogue, with a few remaining potential investors. 

  

Thereby, A.P. Moller Capital will shift gear to focus entirely on investments. 

 

Kim Fejfer, CEO and Managing Partner of A.P. Moller Capital says: “We are very pleased with 

the significant support from a strong and professional group of likeminded investors, and that 

we can conclude the fundraising period in line with our ambitions. I believe, we have jointly 

established the basis for a rather unique and compelling proposition. It is now our task to turn 

this capital into sustainable projects to drive job creation and improve living standards across 

Africa.” Kim Fejfer continues: “As we now enter the investment period, the entire team will 

focus on maturing the construction and acquisitions opportunities in Africa, that we have 

developed over the last year.” 

  

The Africa Infrastructure Fund is an investment fund creating and enabling opportunities 

through investments in Africa infrastructure. The purpose is to support sustainable economic 

growth and prosperity on the continent, and at the same time deliver attractive returns to the 

investors. The Africa Infrastructure Fund has a duration of ten years. 

  

  

For further information: 

Mika Bildsøe Lassen, Head of Branding & Communication, A.P. Møller Holding +45 2055 2655, 
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